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Raszka Shelley

From: Robin Quirke <robinquirke@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 8:40 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Healthy Climate Act

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I am so tired of our elected officials dragging their feet on climate protection policies. I believe the HCA is a 
good start. Let's take care of our children's future and get caught up with California's progressiveness. I hope the 
Oregon legislative body does what its constituents want: PROTECT THE AIR!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robin Quirke, Mother 
Eugene, OR 


